PAG Minutes for January 23, 2013

Regrets: Stu Roche, Sara Mann, and Fun Lunch Committee

- Motion to approve the minutes from the December 5th, 2012 meeting was made by Paula Jasper-Hall and seconded by Shauna Filuk. Approved unanimously.
- Chair mentioned that the position for Treasurer, Block Parent, and Fun Lunch will be vacant for the 2012/14 school year. Secretary announced that she, too, would not be returning next year.
 Positions will be open and available to anyone interested.
- Reports were reviewed. No additions or deletions from the reports or the agenda.
- Picnic director discussed the plans for this year's school picnic to be held on June 12th, 2013. Theme will be centered around "an old style" picnic with traditional food and games. The picnic will require a number of volunteers. The volunteer directors indicated that the picnic can be difficult to find volunteers for as it is an end of year event which most parents wish to enjoy. The volunteer committee will pass on to the picnic director any volunteers that have shown an interest in the day but it will be up to the picnic director to coordinate and contact those and any other volunteers for the picnic both before and on the day itself.
- The next Staff Appreciation event will occur on February 13th, 2013.
- There will be a curriculum meeting on February 6th, at 7 pm in the library. A rep from MAPSE will chair the meeting and no staff will attend.
- Two new walkie-talkies have been bought for the school patrols,
- Next PAG meeting will take place on April 3, 2013.
- Motion to adjourn made by Cathy Macey and seconded by Daryla Christie. Meeting ended at 8:05 pm.